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ENVIRONMENT FROTECTION AUTHDRITY

Your reference MP10_0198 MOD 1
Our reference: DOC16/386233-03

Ms Michele Nettlefold

NSW Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

michele.nettlefold@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Michele

Modification Request — Former Channel 9 Site, Willoughby (MP10_0198 MOD 1)

| refer to the Modification request for the former Channel 9 Site located at 6-30 Artarmon Road, Willoughby,
Willoughby LGA, received by the Environment Protection Authority on 3rd August 2016. As detailed in our
original response to you, dated 17th May 2016 (ref: DOC16/218477-01), the EPA considers this current
modification only minor and therefore has no additional comment further to our previous advice.

Accordingly, the EPA has no comments regarding the proposal and has no further interest in this matter.

Please contact Alexander Spaller on 9995 5894 or alexander.spaller@epa.nsw.gov.au if you require any
further assistance.

Yours sincerely

| 3955
JANE BURGETT

A/Unit Head - Regulation Unit North
Environment Protection Authority

PO Box 668 Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 13, 10 Valentine Avenue Parramatta NSW 2150
Tel: (02) 9995 5000 Fax: (02) 9995 6300
ABN 43 692 285 758
www.environment.nsw.gov.au




